MATOLI AND DEKHAVA COMPETITION CANCELLED
Panaji: August 20, 2020

The Directorate of Art and Culture has informed that
the Directorate of Art and Culture will not organize the Matoli
and Dekhava competition 2020 during Ganesh Festival in
Goa due to Covid-19 in all parts of the State.

The competition has been cancelled in view the
guidelines of the Ministry of Home Affairs (MHA), Government
of India and as per the guidelines of the State Government.

The individual artists of Matoli competition and all the
sarvajanik mandals are requested to take the note of the
same.
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